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Dear Editor:

Re: Senior Struggles in North Van Shelter (http://www.nsnews.com/news/update-senior-

struggles-in-north-vancouver-shelter-1.2174349), Feb. 17 story.

We are a strange society. Innocent elderly are denied suitable accommodation because

they are poor, powerless and ignored by our system.

On the other hand, criminals are housed in facilities that are regulated for warmth,

cleanliness and comfort and cost about $150,000 annually for each of them. Surely it

should be possible to transfer sufficient funds from justice budgets to provide homes for the

(impoverished) elderly.

Can we really continue to brag about this most wonderful country in the world in the face of

what we know is unfair, unreasonable and cruel?

Tommy Thomas

West Vancouver

What are your thoughts? Send us a letter via email by clicking here (http://www.nsnews.com

/opinion/send-us-a-letter) or post a comment below.

© 2016 North Shore News

Sign up for the North Shore News FREE digital newsletter to receive top headlines

from each issue in your Inbox. (http://www.nsnews.com/newsletter/subscribe)

LETTER: Affordable housing and community action needed http://www.nsnews.com/opinion/letters/letter-affordable-housing-and...

1 of 1 24/02/2016 1:41 PM


